
City of Grand Island
Monday, December 22, 2014

Council Session

Item G-4

Approving Re-Appointments to the Mechanical Examining Board
The following individuals have expressed their willingness to serve on the City of Grand Island 
Mechanical Examining Board for the year 2015. Mike McElroy, Master Gas Fitter; Loren Peterson, 
Gas Company Representative; Scott Hilligas, Master Gas Fitter; Mike Myers, Master Gas Fitter; Todd 
Bredthauer, Journeyman Gas Fitter; Tom O'Neill, Community Member; Russ Shaw, Plumbing 
Inspector for the Building Department and Craig Lewis, Building Department Director - Ex Officio. The 
above recommendation is made in compliance with the Grand Island City Code and approval is 
requested. These appointments would become effective January 1, 2015 upon approval by the City 
Council and would expire on December 31, 2015.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen
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